
A reminder that parents are prohibited from waiting
or parking in the parking lot AT ANY TIME. These spots
are reserved for, and paid for by school staff. Please

use the stop/drop/go area directly in front of the
school. 

We also ask that parents wait outside for dismissal,
even if temperatures become colder. This minimizes

chaos at the end of the day. Thank you!  

The RFM book of the
month for April is

We Move Together.
All classes will

receive a copy.

 WE RECEIVED CORRESPONDANCE FROM THE HELP US HELP
UKRAINE CHARITY - THIS IS THE CHARITY WE CHOSE TO
DONATE PROCEEDS FROM THE PEROGY FUNDRAISER TO

EARLIER THIS YEAR. CHECK OUT OUR INSTAGRAM PAGE TO
READ THE LETTER. A PICTURE OF “THE HUTSULS”

PHOTOGRAPH BOOK THAT WAS GIFTED TO US FROM THEM IS
IN THIS NEWSLETTER. FURTHERMORE, DURING CONFERENCES,
ROOM 4, 3 AND 9 MADE AND SOLD ANGELS AND RAISED AN
ADDITIONAL $220 FOR HELP US HELP UKRAINE WHICH WILL

BE SENT TO THEM AS WELL. THANK YOU TO ALL WHO
STOPPED BY AND PURCHASED AN ANGEL!

ALL EUBP CLASSES WILL HAVE THE OPPORTUNITY TO MAKE
PYSANKY FOR THE UPCOMING EASTER CELEBRATIONS.

ENGLISH-TRACK CLASSES WILL ALSO BE ABLE TO SIGN UP
FOR WORKSHOPS THIS MONTH! 

 

Welcome Back!
We hope that you and your family had a restful spring break and
are ready for the last portion of the school year! March was very
busy with report cards and Parent/Teacher conferences. It was

wonderful to see and catch up with so many families! 
Powwow Club is off to a great start! We have welcomed the

Aboriginal School of Dance to lead the instruction. Powwow Club
occurs every Tuesday afternoon in the gym for participating

students. We will once again look forward to representing RFM at
the Divisional Grad Powwow which will be held on Thursday, June

5th (more info to come, but please mark your calendar!)
Also in March, MTYP paid us a visit and performed, we hosted
Rockford McKay who brought a planetarium and Indigenous

Teachings to our gym, and the grade 3-5 English Choir performed
during SO SING! See photos in this newsletter.  

Registration for Kindergarten began on
Monday February 24th for children

born in 2020. Information about RFM
kindergarten programming is available

on our website!
https://www.7oaks.org/rfmorrison/page/795/kindergarten

FROM MRS. ANDERSON & PANI TARASIUK:

FROM THE OFFICE:

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION
SCHOOL DROP OFF/PICK UP

April 2025

If your child is sick, please keep them
at home!

Contact the office if your child is
away for any reason: 204-338-7804
or email: rfmorrison@7oaks.org

Please remember to pack utensils if
needed in your child’s lunch

EUBPEUBP

INSTAGRAM : @SHKOLARFMORRISONSCHOOL
WEBSITE: WWW.7OAKS.ORG/SCHOOL/RFMORRISON



FROM PAC:
CONGRATULATIONS TO LIZ FROM PAC

WHO WAS RECOGNIZED AS A
“COMMUNITY HERO” AT THE MARCH
25TH JETS GAME! THANK YOU AGAIN,

FOR ALL YOU DO! 

THANK YOU TO ALL FAMILIES WHO
ORDERED TENDERLOIN KOBASSA! A

REMINDER THAT THE PICK UP WILL BE ON
THURSDAY, APRIL 10TH, BEGINNING AT

2:00 PM UNTIL 5:30 PM. 

April 7th  - First day back after Spring Break
April 10th - Tenderloin pick up beginning at 2:00 pm -
please note the DATE CHANGE
April 11th  - PD Day - NO SCHOOL 
April 18th - Good Friday - NO SCHOOL
April 28th - PAC Hot Lunch
May 15th - Vyshyvanka Day
May 19th - Victoria Day, NO SCHOOL
June 5th - Divisional Grad Powwow
June 6th - PD Day - NO SCHOOL
June 10th - RFM Spring Concert

IMPORTANT DATES:
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SEVEN OAKS SING! TOOK PLACE AT SOPAC ON
MARCH 6TH AND 7TH! THANKS TO THE GRADE 3-5
CHOIR WHO REPRESENTED RFM! WE ARE PROUD

OF YOU! 

RECESS IS A MANDATORY PART OF OUR SCHOOL DAY. WE’VE ADOPTED THE BALANCED
SCHOOL DAY FORMAT THAT HAS SHOWN TO PROVIDE A BEAUTIFULLY BALANCED DAY FOR
STUDENTS, INCLUDING TWO APPROPRIATE BREAKS OUTDOORS. PLEASE KNOW THAT OUR

SUPERVISION IS OUTDOORS DURING RECESS BREAKS (UNLESS THE TEMPERATURES DIP BELOW
-27C AT THE FORKS ACCORDING TO ENVIRONMENT CANADA). STUDENTS ARE EXPECTED TO

BE OUTSIDE FOR THESE OUTDOOR BREAKS. 



OUTDOOR ED:
SNOWSHOEING!
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HAPPENING AROUND
ШКОЛА RFM
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HELP US HELP UKRAINE - LETTER AND 
PHOTOGRAPHY BOOK: “THE HUTSULS”

SOME OF THE STUDENTS FROM  
ROOMS 3, 4 & 9 AND WHO MADE ANGELS FOR THE

FUNDRAISER AT CONFERENCES

A HANDMADE
ANGEL,

MADE BY
SOFIA T. IN

ROOM 3 



HAPPENING AROUND
ШКОЛА RFM

ROOMS 5 & 7
PARTCIPATED IN
WISE KID-NETIC

WORKSHOPS
WITH STUDENTS

FROM THE
UNIVERSITY OF
MANITOBA. THE

CLASSES
LEARNED ALL

ABOUT THE
MECHANICS OF

CODING!
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